
 

 

PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH 

No.9831/GM 

Dt.:16.08.2018 

 

As a mark of respect to the departed former Prime Minister of India - 

Shri Atal Bihari Vajpayee ji, the Panjab University will observe closed holiday on 

17.08.2018.  All the offices and Departments of Panjab University, 

Chandigarh/its Affiliated Colleges/Institutions/Constituent Colleges/Regional 

Centres shall remain closed tomorrow i.e. 17.08.2018.  

All Examinations, Meetings and other related activities also stand 

postponed till further order. 

 

Assistant Registrar(General) 

 


